
Iowa Valley CSD Board of Directors 

Minutes of the Special Session for the Building Project 

November 9, 2015 

 

The Iowa Valley Community School Board of Directors held a special meeting at 5:00 pm on November 

9, 2015, in the Auditorium of the High School Building.  

 

Present were Pres. Dale Slaymaker, Directors Brad Patterson, Mark Swift, Barry Goettsch, and Jay Hall.  

Principals Cindy Miller and Shawn Kreman, Supt. Donita Joens, and Board Secretary Janet Grafft.  Also 

in attendance:  Ray Cooling, Ryne Christner, Alan Schumacher, Travis Schlabach,  Patty Miles, Sue 

Peterson, Bill Schlabach, and Danielle Smith. 

 

Pres. Slaymaker welcomed the visitors.   

 

Motion by Patterson, seconded by Hall to approve the agenda as presented.  All Ayes.   

 

Supt. Joens introduced Joe Tursi, architect with OPN, and Richard Pankey, project manager with Point 

Builders.  Mr. Tursi presented site plans for the elementary gymnasium.  Mr. Pankey discussed the 

options available with the building materials and the costs associated.  CMU block, pre-cast, and pre-

engineered metal building systems were discussed.  Also, the estimated cost of an elevator ($110,000) and 

an elevated track ($122,000). 

 

Members of the community spoke in regards to the property to the west of the high school. 

 

Pres. Slaymaker thanked everyone for their participation. 

 

Motion by Patterson, seconded by Goettsch to adjourn the meeting at 6:04 pm.  All Ayes 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST:  ______________________________  ____________________________________ 

                  Secretary, Board of Directors   President, Board of Directors 


